
   

   
 
 
 

                   

                   
 

       

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   
  
 

  
 

   
    

  
  

 
 

  
  

    
  

 
 

   
 

 
 

 

      JANET T. MILLS  
        GOVERNOR  

S T A T E  O F  M A I N E  

DE P A R T M EN T OF  EN V I RO N M EN T A L  P R O TE C TI O N  

MELANIE LOYZIM 

COMMISSIONER 

July 27, 2023 

Mr. Sean Ledwin 
Maine Department of Marine Resources 
21 SHS 
Augusta, ME. 04333 
sean.m.ledwin@maine.gov 

RE: Maine Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (MEPDES) Permit #ME0002828 
Maine Waste Discharge License #W009232 

Dear Mr. Ledwin: 

The Department is in receipt of your July 7, 2023, letter requesting the above reference permit/license 
for a finfish aquaculture facility located in the Town of Cutler be retired. We will be inactivating the 
permit/license in our database so that Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) and billing statements are 
not sent to you in the future. By copy of this letter, we are notifying the U. S. Environmental Protection 
Agency that the MEPDES permit is being terminated. 

Please be advised that a permit and or license may be needed from this Department for any future 
discharge of pollutants from this facility to the surface waters or ground waters of the State of Maine, 
either under current ownership or new ownership. Any new permit or license would be based on the 
characteristics of the effluent being discharged and the impacts of the discharge on the quality of the 
receiving water. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, feel free to contact me by phone at 287-7693 or 
e-mail at gregg.wood@maine.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Gregg Wood  
Division of Water Quality Management  
Bureau of Water Quality  
 
cc:  Lori Mitchell, DEP/CMRO  
 Sandy Mojica, USEPA  
 Irene Saumur, DEP/CMRO  

Gary Brooks, DEP/NMRO  
Nathan Chien, USEPA  
Chris Everett, DEP/CMRO  

Charlene Moore, DEP/CMRO  
Richard Carvalho, USEPA  

AUGUSTA  
17  STATE HOUSE  STATION  
AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0017  
(207) 287-7688 FAX: (207) 287-7826  

BANGOR  
106 HOGAN ROAD,  SUITE 6  
BANGOR, MAINE 04401  
(207) 941-4570 FAX:  (207) 941-4584  

PORTLAND  
312 CANCO ROAD  
PORTLAND, MAINE 04103  
(207) 822-6300 FAX: (207) 822-6303  

PRESQUE ISLE  
1235 CENTRAL DRIVE,  SKYWAY PARK  
PRESQUE ISLE, MAINE 04769  
(207) 764-0477 FAX: (207) 760-3143  

          website : www.maine.gov/dep  
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